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STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of Sep 8, 2022 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Jim Malcolm, Harbormaster 
Subject: Harbormaster’s Report 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file. 

Reporting Period Aug 3 Through August 30, 2022 

Vessel metrics. 

60 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels 

1 Number of transient vessels in anchorage 
4 Number of floating homes 
65 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of June 13, 

2022 
48 Number of vessels inside the Eel Grass Protection zone 

Significant events: 

Five vessels have been removed from the anchorage since the last Harbormasters report 
to the RBRA board, four of which were located in the Eel Grass Protection Zone.  

All vessels removed from the anchorage this period were through the RBRA Vessel Buy 
Back program. 

No new vessels have arrived on the anchorage this reporting period. 

Marin Link continues to be an outstanding partner in accomplishing the objectives of the 
Vessel Buy Back program.  Their superior customer service and flexibility to the needs 
Agency staff allow for outstanding execution of the program and positive results. 
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